

Name:

Date: ... / ... /20...

Class: S5

Tel: 034.200.9294



Vocabulary:

Reading:

Mini Test:

ENTERTAINMENT

Vocabulary & Presentation

❖ **Lưu ý:** Với các từ vựng mở rộng thầy cô có cho ghi trong vở (nếu có) và các từ vựng mở rộng trong phiếu đề có chú thích nghĩa: con về nhà chép mỗi từ **1 dòng** để ghi nhớ nhé

A. VOCABULARY

No.	Word	Meaning	No.	Word	Meaning
1	entertainment (n)	sự giải trí	9	concert (n)	buổi hòa nhạc
2	entertain (v)	giải trí	10	opera (n)	nhạc kịch
3	theatre (n)	nhà hát	11	water sports (n.phr)	thể thao dưới nước
4	cinema (n)	rạp chiếu phim	12	video games (n.phr)	trò chơi điện tử
5	comic (n)	truyện tranh	13	classical music (n.phr)	nhạc cổ điển
6	novel (n)	tiểu thuyết	14	water puppet (n.phr)	rối nước
7	magazine (n)	tạp chí	15	music show (n.phr)	chương trình âm nhạc
8	festival (n)	lễ hội			

Note: n = noun: danh từ, v = verb: động từ, n.phr = noun phrase: cụm danh từ

*Con học thuộc nghĩa của từ và chép mỗi từ **1 dòng** vào vở ghi.

B. HOMEWORK

Exercise 1: Circle the correct answer

0. I like to watch the _____ to see the latest sports highlights.

☒ A. sports program B. cooking show C. nature show

1. My favorite author just published (xuất bản) a new _____.

A. theatre B. opera C. novel

2. She loves to read her favorite _____ when she's free.
 A. entertainment B. comic C. concert
3. During the _____, we saw live music from famous bands.
 A. festival B. cinema C. theatre
4. The _____ singer sang so beautifully.
 A. novel B. opera C. theatre
5. We went to see a traditional Vietnamese _____ performance.
 A. water puppet B. water sports C. entertainment

Exercise 2: Match the words with their definitions

0. water puppet	a. a form of music developed from a European tradition mainly in the 18th and 19th centuries	0 - e
1. classical music	b. a music program that is usually aired on tv	1 - ____
2. video games	c. a doll that is moved by hand and strings held from above and dances on the water	2 - ____
3. music show	d. games in which the player controls moving pictures on a screen by pressing buttons	3 - ____
4. entertain	e. a place where people pay to watch films	4 - ____
5. cinema	f. to keep yourself or other people interested or amused	5 - ____

Exercise 3: Rearrange the words to make meaningful sentences

0. lots of / I / have / don't / rulers.

→ I don't have lots of rulers.

1. What / entertainment? / you / did / do for

→ _____

2. went to / She / the concert / her friends. / with

→ _____

3. Jay / water sports / because / fun. / they are / loves



4. Hotel rooms / expensive / the / during / festival. / are



5. play / video games / We shouldn't / every day.



For each question, choose the correct answer.

My life as an actor by Tanya Robinson

My mother is an actor and my father is a musician. When I was sixteen, I started to work as an ice-cream seller in our local theatre but I always wanted to be an actor. But neither of my parents wanted me to act. They wanted me to go to university and get a job that pays lots of money.

When I started primary school, my school didn't teach drama. My mother didn't have time to teach me and she said that I couldn't have lessons at a drama school for children. What she didn't know was that one of my friends had a drama teacher come to her house and her parents let me do the lessons with her.

When I went to secondary school my drama teacher, Mrs Burton, said: "I have never seen such a good actor at your age. You could be famous one day." It was the first time someone made me believe that I could do what I wanted to do.

After secondary school I went to drama school. My parents were still not happy with my decision. My father said: "In the future you will wish that you had listened to us." This made me feel very sad as I wanted my parents to be happy for me. I almost changed my mind but I knew acting was the right thing for me to do.

Now of course I am famous. I have worked hard but I have also been lucky. Now my whole family agrees that I made all the right decisions when I was younger and my parents are very happy for me.



14. What did Tanya's parents hope she would do?
A. become an actor
B. get a job in a university
C. have a job that would make her rich
15. Tanya had her first acting lessons
A. from her mother.
B. with a friend.
C. at her primary school.
16. Mrs Burton told Tanya
A. to believe in herself because she is good.
B. that she will never become a good actor.
C. that she should only be an actor if her parents agree.
17. Tanya's father
A. made her feel bad about having acting lessons.
B. made her change her plans.
C. made her feel happy about her decision.
18. What does Tanya say about her family now?
A. They don't think she is a good actor.
B. They are angry that they were wrong.
C. They are pleased that she did what she wanted to do.

For each question, choose the correct answer.

Sophia Capaldi – Young Businesswoman of the Year

Sophia Capaldi has just won the *Young Businesswoman of the Year* competition. She is the youngest woman to have ever won it. She comes from quite a poor family and when she was a child her parents couldn't buy her things that her friends had. That is when Sophia started to look on eBay and in shops that sell used or second-hand things at very low prices.



Sophia soon thought that she could buy things very cheaply and sell them again at a higher price. "It started as a hobby" she said. "But then I quickly started to make money and I spent more time buying and selling things until I started to earn a lot of money."

She had always planned to go to university but she was making so much money that she soon changed her plans. She preferred not to spend three years studying to get a good job because she was already earning a lot of money. "I think university life would be fun but I believe there will be enough time for me to have fun in the future" she said.

When she won the competition, she couldn't believe it. She hadn't even heard of the competition before. She was very happy and she felt that she had done something that none of her friends had ever done.

Now she is planning to find one or two people to work for her in the next few weeks as there is too much for her to do on her own. Also, she thinks it will be good to have some company during the day in the office because it can be a bit boring being her own boss.

14. What problem did Sophia have when she was a child?
 - A. Her family didn't have much money.
 - B. Her parents didn't want her to have nice things.
 - C. Her friends laughed at her because she was poor.
15. What does Sophia say about the first time she sold something?
 - A. It was quite difficult.
 - B. She became rich with the first thing she sold.
 - C. She did it just for fun.
16. Sophia believes that she will
 - A. go to university when she is older.
 - B. be sorry that she didn't go to university.
 - C. still enjoy life when she's a bit older.
17. What did Sophia think about winning the competition?
 - A. She knew that she was going to win it.
 - B. She felt very special.
 - C. She didn't understand why she had won it.
18. What is Sophia planning to do next?
 - A. find a new boss
 - B. look for staff
 - C. move to a new office

MINI TEST

Exercise 1: Fill in the blank with COMPARATIVE or SUPERLATIVE adjectives

0. I think this dress is more beautiful than that one. (beautiful)

1. Your cake is _____ than mine. (small)

2. John is the _____ student in my class. (intelligent)

3. Your room is _____ than my room. (big)

4. Jo saw the _____ butterfly in the garden. (beautiful)

5. Lyn was _____ than other girls in the group. (friendly)

Exercise 2: Complete the table

No.	Words	Meaning
0.	<i>forest</i>	<i>rừng</i>
1.	_____	thung lũng
2.	_____	sa mạc
3.	_____	hệ thực vật
4.	_____	bờ biển
5.	_____	hang động

Mọi ý kiến đóng góp của phụ huynh sẽ là động lực để Starlink nâng cao chất lượng đào tạo. Mời bố mẹ quét mã ở đây để thực hiện khảo sát ạ!



MINI TEST

Exercise 1: Complete the table

No.	Words	Meaning
0.	<i>forest</i>	<i>rừng</i>
1.	_____	thung lũng
2.	_____	phong cảnh
3.	_____	hệ sinh thái
4.	_____	bờ biển
5.	_____	vách đá

Exercise 2: Fill in the blank with COMPARATIVE or SUPERLATIVE adjectives

0. I think this dress is more beautiful than that one. (beautiful)
1. Your cake is _____ than mine. (small)
2. John is the _____ student in my class. (intelligent)
3. Your room is _____ than my room. (nice)
4. Lyn was the _____ girl in the group. (busy)
5. Jo saw the _____ butterfly in the garden. (colorful)

Mọi ý kiến đóng góp của phụ huynh sẽ là động lực để Starlink nâng cao chất lượng đào tạo. Mời bố mẹ quét mã ở đây để thực hiện khảo sát ạ!

